ADDRESS REPLY TO: CHIEF OF ENGINEERS
WAR DEPARTMENT WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

ENGGI REFER TO FILE No.

WAR DEPARTMENT

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF ENGINEERS WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

41. Dodge

31 March 1949

Mr. W. S. Campbell University of Cklahoma Norman, Oklahoma



Dear Mr. Campbell:

Reference is made to your letter of October 8, 1948, requesting information regarding the frontier post Fort Dodge, Kansas.

An exhaustive search of the files of this office discloses very little in the way of plans of Old Fort Dodge, Kansas. We are, however, forwarding to you under separate cover, photostatic copies of the material listed below which we have located:

Printed description of the post (with small map showing ground plans): being excerpts from "Outline Description" of the Posts of the Military Division of the Missouri, when Commanded by General Sheridan.

Large Map of Fort Dodge Reservation, as surveyed by Lt. Henry Jackson, 7th U. S. Cavalry (March 1868).

For the Chief of Engineers:

Sincerely yours,

WILLIAM E. LANGDON Chief, Technical

Information Division

Incl: Under separate cover 3 Photostatic Sheets concerning Fort Dodge.